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As we approach the holiday season, we want to extend our heartfelt wishes for a Merry 

Christmas and Happy Holidays to you and your loved ones. Your partnership is truly valued, 
and we deeply appreciate all that you do to help us keep the railroad moving. 

Looking ahead, we are excited about continuing our collaborative efforts and working with 
each and every one of you in 2025! 

Warmest regards, 
 

-From all the Logistics and Planning Team at Union Pacific Railroad 
❖ Seth ❖ Nick ❖ Rachel ❖ Holly ❖ Abigail  

  ❖ Theresa ❖ Yalei   

 

SAP 

We are thrilled to share that our SAP Transportation Management (TM) system implementation is making significant 
progress.  
     
Carrier Onboarding for User Testing 
As we prepare for user testing, our focus is on onboarding all our carriers to ensure we have real instances for testing. 
This is a crucial step, and we appreciate your cooperation and support in making this happen smoothly.  
Key Systems for Carrier Registration 
Please note that carriers need to register on the following three separate systems to facilitate the movement of freight 
with Union Pacific Railroad: 

1. SAP Ariba: For carrier management 
2. SAP Logistics Business Network (LBN): For bidding, tendering and invoicing 
3. Project44: For tracking 
 

To ensure a seamless process, we kindly ask for your timely communication regarding any requests and to report 
promptly if something is not working correctly. Your feedback is invaluable in helping us address issues swiftly and 
effectively.  

 

Invoices 
This is just a friendly reminder to work on submitting your 2024 invoices before Friday, December 13th.   
With the holiday’s approaching, our team will be short staffed and want to ensure we have ample time to 
process your payments.  


